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Global Modernization Alberto Martinelli 2005-07-12 This
text provides a new approach to examining questions of
modernization and modernity. It overhauls existing
theories and concepts and applies them to the new social
and economic conditions that define our age.
Governance in the 21st Century OECD 2001-04-27 This book
explores some of the opportunities and risks - economic,
social and technological - that decision-makers will
have to address, and outlines what needs to be done to
foster society's capacity to manage its future more
flexibly and with broader participation of its citizens.
What's My Name, Fool? Dave Zirin 2011-02 In Whats My
Name, Fool? sports writer Dave Zirin shows how sports
express the worst - and at times the most creative,
exciting, and political - features of our society.
Zirins sharp and insightful commentary on the
personalities, politics, and history of American sports
is unlike any sports writing being done today. Zirin
explores how NBA brawls highlight tensions beyond the
arena, how the bold stances taken by sports unions can
chart a path for the entire labor movement, and the
unexplored political stirrings of a new generation of
athletes who are no longer content to just ''play one
game at a time.'' Whats My Name, Fool? draws on original
interviews with former heavyweight champ George Foreman,
Olympic athlete John Carlos, NBA player and anti-death
penalty activist Etan Thomas, antiwar womens college
hoopster Toni Smith, Olympic Project for Human Rights
leader Lee Evans and many others. It also unearths a
history of athletes ranging from Jackie Robinson to
Muhammad Ali to Billie Jean King, who charted a new
course through their athletic ability and their
outspoken views.
The Future of Foreign Aid A. Sumner 2012-12-18 Sumner
and Mallett review the literature on aid in light of
shifts in the aid system and the increasing
concentration of the world's poor in middle-income
countries. As a consequence, they propose a series of
practical, policy relevant options for future
development cooperation, with the aim of provoking
discussion and informing policy.
The Future of Aid Jonathan Glennie 2020-11-30
International cooperation has never been more needed,
but the current system of “aid” is outdated and
ineffective. The Future of Aid calls for a wholesale
restructuring of the aid project, a totally new approach
fit for the challenges of the 21st century: Global
Public Investment. Across the world, billions of people
are struggling to get by in unequal and unsustainable
societies, and international public finance, which
should be part of the answer, is woefully deficient.
Engagingly written by a well-known expert in the field,
The Future of Aid calls for a series of paradigm shifts.
From a narrow focus on poverty to a broader attack on
inequality and sustainability. From seeing international
public money as a temporary last resort, to valuing it
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as a permanent force for good. From North-South
transfers to a collective effort, with all paying in and
all benefitting. From outdated post-colonial
institutions to representative decision-making. From the
othering and patronising language of “foreign aid”, to
the empowering concept of Global Public Investment. Ten
years ago, in The Trouble with Aid, Jonathan Glennie
highlighted the dangers of aid dependency and the
importance of looking beyond aid. Now he calls for a
revolution in the way that we think about the role of
public money to back up our ambitious global objectives.
In the wake of the COVID-19 crisis, it is time for a new
era of internationalism.
Winner Take All Dambisa Moyo 2012-06-05 Commodities
permeate virtually every aspect of modern daily living,
but for all their importance -- their breadth, their
depth, their intricacies, and their central role in
daily life -- few people who are not economists or
traders know how commodity markets work. Almost every
day, newspaper headlines and media commentators scream
warnings of impending doom -- shortages of arable land,
clashes over water, and political conflict as global
demand for fossil fuels outstrips supply. The picture is
bleak, but our grasp of the details and the macro shifts
in commodities markets remain blurry. Winner Take All is
about the commodity dynamics that the world will face
over the next several decades. In particular, it is
about the implications of China's rush for resources
across all regions of the world. The scale of China's
resource campaign for hard commodities (metals and
minerals) and soft commodities (timber and food) is
among the largest in history. To be sure, China is not
the first country to launch a global crusade to secure
resources. From Britain's transcontinental operations
dating back to the end of the 16th century, to the rise
of modern European and American transnational
corporations between the mid 1860's and 1870's, the
industrial revolution that powered these economies
created a voracious demand for raw materials and created
the need to go far beyond their native countries. So too
is China's resource rush today. Although still in its
early stages, already the breadth of China's operation
is awesome, and seemingly unstoppable. China's global
charge for commodities is a story of China's quest to
secure its claims on resource assets, and to guarantee
the flow of inputs needed to continue to drive economic
development. Moyo, an expert in global commodities
markets, explains the implications of China's resource
grab in a world of diminishing resources.
Globalization and Development Anthony Elson 2013-12-10
Comparing the experience of East Asia and Latin America
since the mid-1970s, Elson identifies the key internal
factors common to each region which have allowed East
Asia to take advantage of the trade, financial, and
technological impact of a more globalized economy to
support its development, while Latin America has not.
How Learning Works Susan A. Ambrose 2010-04-16 Praise
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for How Learning Works "How Learning Works is the
perfect title for this excellent book. Drawing upon new
research in psychology, education, and cognitive
science, the authors have demystified a complex topic
into clear explanations of seven powerful learning
principles. Full of great ideas and practical
suggestions, all based on solid research evidence, this
book is essential reading for instructors at all levels
who wish to improve their students' learning." —Barbara
Gross Davis, assistant vice chancellor for educational
development, University of California, Berkeley, and
author, Tools for Teaching "This book is a must-read for
every instructor, new or experienced. Although I have
been teaching for almost thirty years, as I read this
book I found myself resonating with many of its ideas,
and I discovered new ways of thinking about teaching."
—Eugenia T. Paulus, professor of chemistry, North
Hennepin Community College, and 2008 U.S. Community
Colleges Professor of the Year from The Carnegie
Foundation for the Advancement of Teaching and the
Council for Advancement and Support of Education "Thank
you Carnegie Mellon for making accessible what has
previously been inaccessible to those of us who are not
learning scientists. Your focus on the essence of
learning combined with concrete examples of the daily
challenges of teaching and clear tactical strategies for
faculty to consider is a welcome work. I will recommend
this book to all my colleagues." —Catherine M. Casserly,
senior partner, The Carnegie Foundation for the
Advancement of Teaching "As you read about each of the
seven basic learning principles in this book, you will
find advice that is grounded in learning theory, based
on research evidence, relevant to college teaching, and
easy to understand. The authors have extensive knowledge
and experience in applying the science of learning to
college teaching, and they graciously share it with you
in this organized and readable book." —From the Foreword
by Richard E. Mayer, professor of psychology, University
of California, Santa Barbara; coauthor, e-Learning and
the Science of Instruction; and author, Multimedia
Learning
Rethinking Sexuality Dr. Juli Slattery 2018-07-24 This
ground-breaking resource challenges and equips
Christians to think and act biblically and
compassionately in matters of sexuality. Sexual abuse,
sex addiction, gender confusion, brokenness, and shame
plague today's world, and people are seeking clarity and
hope. By contesting long-held cultural paradigms, this
book equips you to see how sexuality is rooted in the
broader context of God's heart and His work for us on
earth. It provides a framework from which to understand
the big picture of sexual challenges and wholeness, and
helps you recognize that every sexual question is
ultimately a spiritual one. It shifts the paradigm from
combating sexual problems to confidently proclaiming and
modeling the road to sacred sexuality. Instead of
arguing with the world about what's right and wrong
about sexual choices, this practical resource equips you
to share the love and grace of Jesus as you encounter
the pain of sexual brokenness--your own or someone
else's.
Re-Inventing Africa's Development Jong-Dae Park
2018-12-31 This open access book analyses the
development problems of sub-Sahara Africa (SSA) from the
eyes of a Korean diplomat with knowledge of the economic
growth Korea has experienced in recent decades. The
author argues that Africa's development challenges are
not due to a lack of resources but a lack of management,
presenting an alternative to the traditional view that
Africa's problems are caused by a lack of leadership. In
exploring an approach based on mind-set and nationbuilding, rather than unity – which tends to promote
individual or party interests rather than the broader
country or national interests – the author suggests new
solutions for SSA's economic growth, inspired by Korea's
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successful economic growth model much of which is
focused on industrialisation. This book will be of
interest to researchers, policymakers, NGOs and
governmental bodies in economics, development and
politics studying Africa's economic development, and
Korea's economic growth model.
Films from the Future Andrew Maynard 2018-11-15 “Deftly
shows how a seemingly frivolous film genre can guide us
in shaping tomorrow’s world.” —Seth Shostak, senior
astronomer, SETI Institute Artificial intelligence, gene
manipulation, cloning, and interplanetary travel are all
ideas that seemed like fairy tales but a few years ago.
And now their possibilities are very much here. But are
we ready to handle these advances? This book, by a
physicist and expert on responsible technology
development, reveals how science fiction movies can help
us think about and prepare for the social consequences
of technologies we don’t yet have, but that are coming
faster than we imagine. Films from the Future looks at
twelve movies that take us on a journey through the
worlds of biological and genetic manipulation, human
enhancement, cyber technologies, and nanotechnology.
Readers will gain a broader understanding of the complex
relationship between science and society. The movies mix
old and new, and the familiar and unfamiliar, to provide
a unique, entertaining, and ultimately transformative
take on the power of emerging technologies, and the
responsibilities they come with.
Sustainable Security Jeremi Suri 2016 Sustaining
security : rethinking American national security
strategy / Jeremi Suri and Benjamin Valentino -- Dollar
diminution and new macroeconomic constraints on American
power / Jonathan Kirshner -- Does American military
power attract foreign investment? / Daniel Drezner and
Nancy Hite-Rubin -- Preserving national strength in a
period of fiscal restraint / Cindy Williams -- State
finance and national power : Great Britain, China, and
the United States in historical perspective / Jeremi
Suri -- Reforming American power : civilian national
security institutions in the early cold war and beyond /
William Inboden -- To starve an army : how great power
armies respond to austerity / John W. Hall -- Climate
change and US national security : sustaining security
amidst unsustainability / Joshua William Busby -- At
home abroad : public attitudes towards America's
overseas commitments / Benjamin Valentino -- The right
choice for NATO / William Wohlforth -- The United States
and the Middle East : interests, risks, and costs /
Daniel Byman and Sara Bjerg Moller -- Keep, toss, or
fix? : assessing US alliances in East Asia / Jennifer
Lind -- Terminating the interminable? / Sumit Ganguly -Neutralization as a sustainable approach to Afghanistan
/ Audrey Kurth Cronin -- Conclusion / Jeremi Suri and
Benjamin Valentino
Ethics for Evaluation Rob D. van den Berg 2021-12-31 In
Ethics for Evaluation the diverse perspectives on
ethical guidance in evaluation are untangled and ordered
in a theoretical framework focusing on evaluations doing
no harm, tackling bad and doing good. Divided into four
parts a diverse group of subject experts present a
practical look at ethics, utilizing practical experience
to analyze how ethics have been applied in evaluations
and how new approaches can shape the future of ethics.
The chapters collectively create a common understanding
of the potential role of ethics to infuse policy
decisions and stakeholder initiatives with evaluations
that provide better insight and potential solutions for
problems, going beyond "what works" to what needs to be
done and what would help. The methodological scope
ranges from working in contexts of fragility, conflict
and violence, to participatory and decolonized
approaches, including the ethical imperatives posed by
global crises such as climate change, inequity and
exploitative international relations. Ethics for
Evaluation presents evaluators, commissioners of
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evaluation, policymakers and practitioners with
inspiration for an ethical perspective on how evaluation
can contribute towards solving problems. It presents a
solid foundation for inclusive terminology and ethics
guidance that would be the heart of a global exercise in
professionalization of ethical evaluation practice.
Knowledge and the Wealth of Nations: A Story of Economic
Discovery David Warsh 2007-05-17 A tour of modern
economics as reflected by Paul Romer's new growth theory
describes Adam Smith's presentation of a challenging
economic puzzle more than two hundred years ago, various
efforts and tools that were applied to its solution, and
the applications of Romer's solution by some of today's
top companies. Reprint.
Structures of Protection? Tom Scott-Smith 2020-05-01
Questioning what shelter is and how we can define it,
this volume brings together essays on different forms of
refugee shelter, with a view to widening public
understanding about the lives of forced migrants and
developing theoretical understanding of this oftneglected facet of the refugee experience. Drawing on a
range of disciplines, including sociology, anthropology,
law, architecture, and history, each of the chapters
describes a particular shelter and uses this to open up
theoretical reflections on the relationship between
architecture, place, politics, design and displacement.
How the West Was Lost Dambisa Moyo 2011-02-15 In How the
West Was Lost, the New York Times bestselling author
Dambisa Moyo offers a bold account of the decline of the
West's economic supremacy. She examines how the West's
flawed financial decisions have resulted in an economic
and geopolitical seesaw that is now poised to tip in
favor of the emerging world, especially China. Amid the
hype of China's rise, however, the most important story
of our generation is being pushed aside: America is not
just in economic decline, but on course to become the
biggest welfare state in the history of the West. The
real danger is at home, Moyo claims. While some
countries – such as Germany and Sweden – have
deliberately engineered and financed welfare states, the
United States risks turning itself into a bloated
welfare state not because of ideology or a larger vision
of economic justice, but out of economic desperation and
short-sighted policymaking. How the West Was Lost
reveals not only the economic myopia of the West but
also the radical solutions that it needs to adopt in
order to assert itself as a global economic power once
again.
Edge of Chaos Dambisa Moyo 2018-04-24 From an
internationally acclaimed economist, a provocative call
to jump-start economic growth by aggressively
overhauling liberal democracy Around the world, people
who are angry at stagnant wages and growing inequality
have rebelled against established governments and turned
to political extremes. Liberal democracy, history's
greatest engine of growth, now struggles to overcome
unprecedented economic headwinds--from aging populations
to scarce resources to unsustainable debt burdens.
Hobbled by short-term thinking and ideological dogma,
democracies risk falling prey to nationalism and
protectionism that will deliver declining living
standards. In Edge of Chaos, Dambisa Moyo shows why
economic growth is essential to global stability, and
why liberal democracies are failing to produce it today.
Rather than turning away from democracy, she argues, we
must fundamentally reform it. Edge of Chaos presents a
radical blueprint for change in order to galvanize
growth and ensure the survival of democracy in the
twenty-first century.
The Image of the City Kevin Lynch 1964-06-15 The classic
work on the evaluation of city form. What does the
city's form actually mean to the people who live there?
What can the city planner do to make the city's image
more vivid and memorable to the city dweller? To answer
these questions, Mr. Lynch, supported by studies of Los
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Angeles, Boston, and Jersey City, formulates a new
criterion—imageability—and shows its potential value as
a guide for the building and rebuilding of cities. The
wide scope of this study leads to an original and vital
method for the evaluation of city form. The architect,
the planner, and certainly the city dweller will all
want to read this book.
Transforming Performance Measurement Dean Spitzer
2007-02-09 It's no secret that you can't improve your
organization's performance without measuring it. In
fact, every function, unit, process, and the
organization as a whole, is built and run according to
the parameters and expectations of its measurement
system. So you'd better make sure you're doing it right.
All too often, performance measurement creates
dysfunction, whether among individuals, teams, or across
entire divisions and companies. Most traditional
measurement systems actually encourage unhealthy
competition for personal gain, creating internal
conflict and breeding distrust of performance
measurement. Transforming Performance Measurement
presents a breakthrough approach that will not only
significantly reduce those dysfunctions, but also
promote alignment with business strategy, maximize
cross-enterprise integration, and help everyone to work
collaboratively to drive value throughout your
organization. Performance improvement thought leader
Dean Spitzer explains why performance measurement should
be less about calculations and analysis and more about
the crucial social factors that determine how well the
measurements get used. His ""socialization of
measurement"" process focuses on learning and
improvement from measurement, and on the importance of
asking such questions as: How well do our measures
reflect our business model? How successfully are they
driving our strategy? What should we be measuring and
not measuring? Are the right people having the right
measurement discussions? Performance measurement is a
dynamic process that calls for an awareness of the
balance necessary between seemingly disparate ideas: the
technical and the social aspects of performance
measurement. For example, you need technology to manage
the flood of data, but you must make sure that it
supports the people who will be making decisions and
taking action crucial to your organization's success.
This book shows you how to design that technical-social
balance into your measurement system. While it is urgent
to start taking action now, transforming your
organization's performance measurement system will take
time. Transforming Performance Measurement gives you
assessment tools to gauge where you are now and a
roadmap for moving, with little or no disruption, to a
more "transformational" and mature measurement system.
The book also provides 34 TMAPs, Transformational
Measurement Action Plans, which suggest both wellaccepted and "emergent" measures (in areas such as
marketing, human resources, customer service, knowledge
management, productivity, information technology,
research and development, costing, and more) that you
can use right away. In the end, you get what you
measure. If you measure the wrong things, you will take
your company farther and farther away from its mission
and strategic goals. Transforming Performance
Measurement tells you not only what to measure, but how
to do it -- and in what context -- to make a truly
transformational difference in your enterprise.
The Second Machine Age: Work, Progress, and Prosperity
in a Time of Brilliant Technologies Erik Brynjolfsson
2014-01-20 A pair of technology experts describe how
humans will have to keep pace with machines in order to
become prosperous in the future and identify strategies
and policies for business and individuals to use to
combine digital processing power with human ingenuity.
Rethinking Social Action through Music Geoffrey Baker
2021-04-12 How can we better understand the past,
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present and future of Social Action through Music
(SATM)? This ground-breaking book examines the
development of the Red de Escuelas de Música de Medellín
(the Network of Music Schools of Medellín), a network of
27 schools founded in Colombia’s second city in 1996 as
a response to its reputation as the most dangerous city
on Earth. Inspired by El Sistema, the foundational
Venezuelan music education program, the Red is
nonetheless markedly different: its history is one of
multiple reinventions and a continual search to improve
its educational offering and better realise its social
goals. Its internal reflections and attempts at
transformation shed valuable light on the past, present,
and future of SATM. Based on a year of intensive
fieldwork in Colombia and written by Geoffrey Baker, the
author of El Sistema: Orchestrating Venezuela’s Youth
(2014), this important volume offers fresh insights on
SATM and its evolution both in scholarship and in
practice. It will be of interest to a very varied
readership: employees and leaders of SATM programs;
music educators; funders and policy-makers; and students
and scholars of SATM, music education, ethnomusicology,
and other related fields.
The Return of the Policy That Shall Not Be Named:
Principles of Industrial Policy Reda Cherif 2019-03-26
Industrial policy is tainted with bad reputation among
policymakers and academics and is often viewed as the
road to perdition for developing economies. Yet the
success of the Asian Miracles with industrial policy
stands as an uncomfortable story that many ignore or
claim it cannot be replicated. Using a theory and
empirical evidence, we argue that one can learn more
from miracles than failures. We suggest three key
principles behind their success: (i) the support of
domestic producers in sophisticated industries, beyond
the initial comparative advantage; (ii) export
orientation; and (iii) the pursuit of fierce competition
with strict accountability.
Images of Organization Gareth Morgan 2006-04-15 Since
its first publication over twenty years ago, Images of
Organization has become a classic in the canon of
management literature. The book is based on a very
simple premise—that all theories of organization and
management are based on implicit images or metaphors
that stretch our imagination in a way that can create
powerful insights, but at the risk of distortion. Gareth
Morgan provides a rich and comprehensive resource for
exploring the complexity of modern organizations
internationally, translating leading-edge theory into
leading-edge practice.
Rethinking Madness Paris Williams 2014-06-19 As the
research continues to accumulate, we find that the
mainstream understanding of schizophrenia and the other
related psychotic disorders has lost virtually all
credibility. We've learned that full recovery is not
only possible, but may actually be the most common
outcome given the right conditions. Furthermore, Dr.
Paris Williams' own groundbreaking research, as
mentioned in the New York Times, has shown that recovery
often entails a profound positive transformation. In
Rethinking Madness, Dr. Williams takes the reader step
by step on a highly engaging journey of discovery,
exploring how the mainstream understanding of
schizophrenia has become so profoundly misguided, while
crafting a much more accurate and hopeful vision. As
this vision unfolds, we discover a deeper sense of
appreciation for the profound wisdom and resilience that
lies within all of our beings, even those we may think
of as being deeply disturbed, while also coming to the
unsettling realization of just how thin the boundary is
between so called madness and so called sanity.
Dead Aid Dambisa Moyo 2009-03-17 Describes the state of
postwar development policy in Africa that has channeled
billions of dollars in aid but failed to either reduce
poverty or increase growth, offering a hopeful vision of
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how to address the problem.
Upshift Ben Ramalingam 2023-02-07 From Ben Ramalingam,
an expert in international crisis management, Upshift is
a revelatory study of how to turn stress into
creativity...
Statistical Rethinking Richard McElreath 2018-01-03
Statistical Rethinking: A Bayesian Course with Examples
in R and Stan builds readers’ knowledge of and
confidence in statistical modeling. Reflecting the need
for even minor programming in today’s model-based
statistics, the book pushes readers to perform step-bystep calculations that are usually automated. This
unique computational approach ensures that readers
understand enough of the details to make reasonable
choices and interpretations in their own modeling work.
The text presents generalized linear multilevel models
from a Bayesian perspective, relying on a simple logical
interpretation of Bayesian probability and maximum
entropy. It covers from the basics of regression to
multilevel models. The author also discusses measurement
error, missing data, and Gaussian process models for
spatial and network autocorrelation. By using complete R
code examples throughout, this book provides a practical
foundation for performing statistical inference.
Designed for both PhD students and seasoned
professionals in the natural and social sciences, it
prepares them for more advanced or specialized
statistical modeling. Web Resource The book is
accompanied by an R package (rethinking) that is
available on the author’s website and GitHub. The two
core functions (map and map2stan) of this package allow
a variety of statistical models to be constructed from
standard model formulas.
Transforming the Future (Open Access) Riel Miller
2018-04-27 People are using the future to search for
better ways to achieve sustainability, inclusiveness,
prosperity, well-being and peace. In addition, the way
the future is understood and used is changing in almost
all domains, from social science to daily life. This
book presents the results of significant research
undertaken by UNESCO with a number of partners to detect
and define the theory and practice of anticipation
around the world today. It uses the concept of ‘Futures
Literacy’ as a tool to define the understanding of
anticipatory systems and processes – also known as the
Discipline of Anticipation. This innovative title
explores: • new topics such as Futures Literacy and the
Discipline of Anticipation; • the evidence collected
from over 30 Futures Literacy Laboratories and presented
in 14 full case studies; • the need and opportunity for
significant innovation in human decision-making systems.
This book will be of great interest to scholars,
researchers, policy-makers and students, as well as
activists working on sustainability issues and
innovation, future studies and anticipation studies. The
Open Access version of this book, available at
https://www.taylorfrancis.com/books/e/9781351047999, has
been made available under a Attribution-NonCommercialNoDerivs 3.0 IGO (CC-BY-NC-ND 3.0 IGO) license.
Aid on the Edge of Chaos Ben Ramalingam 2013-10-25 Many
agree that the foreign aid system - which today involves
virtually every nation on earth - needs drastic change.
But there is much conflict as to what should be done. In
Aid on the Edge of Chaos, Ben Ramalingam argues that
what is most needed is the creative and innovative
transformation of how aid works. Foreign aid today is
dominated by linear, mechanistic ideas that emerged from
early twentieth century industry, and are ill-suited to
the world we face today. The problems and systems aid
agencies deal with on a daily basis have more in common
with ecosystems than machines: they are interconnected,
diverse, and dynamic; they cannot be just simply reengineered or fixed. Outside of aid, social scientists,
economists, business leaders, and policy makers have
started applying innovative and scientific approaches to
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such problems, informed by ideas from the 'new science'
of complex adaptive systems. Inspired by these efforts,
aid practitioners and researchers have started
experimenting with such approaches in their own work.
This book showcases the experiences, insights, and often
remarkable results of innovative thinkers and
practitioners who are working to bring these approaches
into the mainstream of aid. From transforming child
malnutrition to rethinking economic growth, from
building peace to reversing desertification, from rural
Vietnam to urban Kenya, the ideas of complex systems
thinking are starting to be used to make foreign aid
more relevant, more appropriate, and more catalytic. Aid
on the Edge of Chaos argues that such ideas and
approaches should play a vital part of the
transformation of aid. Aid should move from being an
imperfect post-World War II global resource transfer
system, to a new form of global cooperation that is
truly fit for the twenty-first century.
The Culture of Education Jerome Bruner 1996 The One Best
System presents a major new interpretation of what
actually happened in the development of one of America’s
most influential institutions. At the same time it is a
narrative in which the participants themselves speak
out: farm children and factory workers, frontier
teachers and city superintendents, black parents and
elite reformers. And it encompasses both the
achievements and the failures of the system: the
successful assimilation of immigrants, racism and class
bias; the opportunities offered to some, the injustices
perpetuated for others. David Tyack has placed his
colorful, wide-ranging view of history within a broad
new framework drawn from the most recent work in
history, sociology, and political science. He looks at
the politics and inertia, the ideologies and power
struggles that formed the basis of our present
educational system. Using a variety of social
perspectives and methods of analysis, Tyack illuminates
for all readers the change from village to urban ways of
thinking and acting over the course of more than one
hundred years.
Teaching To Transgress Bell Hooks 2014-03-18 First
published in 1994. Routledge is an imprint of Taylor &
Francis, an informa company.
Bringing Order to Chaos Peter J Schifferle Editor
2018-10-12 Volume 2, Bringing Order to Chaos: Combined
Arms Maneuver in Large Scale Combat Operations, opens a
dialogue with the Army. Are we ready for the
significantly increased casualties inherent to intensive
combat between large formations, the constant paralyzing
stress of continual contact with a peer enemy, and the
difficult nature of command and control while attempting
division and corps combined arms maneuver to destroy
that enemy? The chapters in this volume answer these
questions for combat operations while spanning military
history from 1917 through 2003. These accounts tell the
challenges of intense combat, the drain of heavy
casualties, the difficulty of commanding and controlling
huge formations in contact, the effective use of direct
and indirect fires, the need for high quality
leadership, thoughtful application of sound doctrine,
and logistical sustainment up to the task. No large
scale combat engagement, battle, or campaign of the last
one hundred years has been successful without being
better than the enemy in these critical capabilities.
What can we learn from the past to help us make the
transition to ready to fight tonight?
The Paradoxes of Aid Work Silke Roth 2015-03-24 This
book explores what attracts people to aidwork and to
what extent the promises of aidwork are fulfilled.
'Aidland' is a highly complex and heterogeneous context
which includes many different occupations, forms of
employment and organizations. Analysing the processes
that lead to the involvement in development cooperation,
emergency relief and human rights work and tracing the
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pathways into and through Aidland, the book addresses
working and living conditions in Aidland, gender
relations and inequality among aid personnel and what
impact aidwork has on the life-courses of aidworkers. In
order to capture the trajectories that lead to Aidland a
biographical perspective is employed which reveals that
boundary crossing between development cooperation,
emergency relief and human rights is not unusual and
that considering these fields as separate spheres might
overlook important connections. Rich reflexive data is
used to theorize about the often contradictory
experiences of people working in aid whose careers are
shaped by geo-politics, changing priorities of donors
and a changing composition of the aid sector. Exploring
the life worlds of people working in aid, this book
contributes to the emerging sociology and anthropology
of aidwork and will be of interest to professionals and
researchers in humanitarian and development studies,
sociology, anthropology, political science and
international relations, international social work and
social psychology.
The Second Media Age Mark Poster 2018-03-08 This book
examines the implications of new communication
technologies in the light of the most recent work in
social and cultural theory and argues that new
developments in electronic media, such as the Internet
and Virtual Reality, justify the designation of a
"second media age".
From Poverty to Power Duncan Green 2008 Offers a look at
the causes and effects of poverty and inequality, as
well as the possible solutions. This title features
research, human stories, statistics, and compelling
arguments. It discusses about the world we live in and
how we can make it a better place.
Happiness by Design Paul Dolan 2014-08-28 This is not
just another happiness book. In Happiness by Design,
happiness and behavior expert Paul Dolan combines the
latest insights from economics and psychology to
illustrate that in order to be happy we must behave
happy Our happiness is experiences of both pleasure and
purpose over time and it depends on what we actually pay
attention to. Using what Dolan calls deciding,
designing, and doing, we can overcome the biases that
make us miserable and redesign our environments to make
it easier to experience happiness, fulfilment, and even
health. With uncanny wit and keen perception, Dolan
reveals what we can do to find our unique optimal
balance of pleasure and purpose, offering practical
advice on how to organize our lives in happinesspromoting ways and fresh insights into how we feel,
including why: • Having kids reduces pleasure but gives
us a massive dose of purpose • Gaining weight won’t
necessarily make us unhappier, but being too ambitious
might • A quiet neighborhood is more important than a
big house Vividly rendering intriguing research and
lively anecdotal evidence, Happiness by Design offers an
absorbing, thought-provoking, new paradigm for readers
of Stumbling on Happiness and The How of Happiness.
Disaster Research and the Second Environmental Crisis
James Kendra 2019-04-04 The 50th anniversary of the
Disaster Research Center of the University of Delaware
provoked a discussion of the field’s background, its
accomplishments, and its future directions. Participants
representing many disciplines brought new methods to
bear on perennial problems relevant to effective
disaster management and policy formation. However, new
concerns were raised, stemming from the fact that we
live today in a globally unfolding environmental crisis
every bit as pressing and worrisome as that of the 1960s
when the Disaster Research center was founded. This
volume brings together ideas of participants from that
workshop as well as other contributors. Topics include:
the history and evolution of disaster research,
innovations in disaster management, disaster policy, and
ethical considerations of disaster research. Readers
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interested in science and technology, public policy,
community action, and the evolution of the social
sciences will find much of interest in this collection.
The Life and Times of Raúl Prebisch, 1901-1986 Edgar
Dosman 2008 A wunderkind, Prebisch occupied key
positions at the Argentine ministry of finance in his
twenties and was the general manager of the Argentine
Central Bank before forty. Exiled by Juan Per n after
World War II, he became arguably the most influential
Latin American official at the UN, heading such
international organizations as the Economic Commission

aid-on-the-edge-of-chaos-rethinking-international-cooperation-in-a-complex-world-ben-ramalingam

for Latin America and the United Nations Conference on
Trade and Development.
Rethinking Education Philip S. Gang 1989-12-01
Aid on the Edge of Chaos Ben Ramalingam 2013-10-24 Aid
has become a tangle of donors and recipients, so
unwieldy that it is in danger of collapse. This groundbreaking book presents fresh thinking that transcends
the 'more' verses 'less' arguments. Drawing on
complexity theory it shows how aid could be transformed
into a truly dynamic form of global cooperation fit for
the twenty-first century.
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